
SAMPLE

August 31, 2013
Dear Teachers, Employees and Students:

Prior to the end of 1988 all schools of the Archdiocese of Miami were inspected by the firm of Law Engineering in accordance with the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA).

As required by federal law, the three year cycle for asbestos reinspection has been completed. Schools within the Archdiocese of Miami were reinspected during the 2011/12 school year by the firm of ARS Environmental, Inc.  ___________ Catholic School was found to be in full compliance with federal standards and the school does not anticipate taking any asbestos-abatement actions this year.
In further accordance with AHERA 40 CFR 763.93 (g), the Management Plan for asbestos containing materials as developed by Law Engineering is available without restriction for your inspection at the school’s administrative office or at the Archdiocese of Miami Pastoral Center, 9401 Biscayne Boulevard, Miami Shores, Florida.

Sincerely,

Principal

_____________________________________________________________

Above letter (on school letterhead) is to be sent annually to all staff and students families via U.S. Mail.  It is recommended that a copy be mailed to the principal’s home and it be placed unopened in the Asbestos file at the school.  Further, it is suggested that an extra copy be mailed to a faculty member and a school family and they be filed unopened as well.

ARS Environmental      (954) 227-2402


